
COVID-19 STATUS 
 

Open Hands Midway uses the guidelines of the Minnesota Department of Health (MDH), and 

the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) to determine our masking policy we adhere to during ALL 

of our meal and food programs. Signs will be placed on our entry door which state either 

MASKS REQUIRED or MASKS RECOMMENDED. Everyone who attends must comply with this 

policy in order to enter the facility. A limited number of masks will be available for those who 

do not have a mask but we ask that if you have a mask you bring it along when you come.  

Please know that our staff and volunteers will be required to comply with our current policy as 

well in order to keep everyone safe and prevent the spread of COVID-19. People may choose to 

mask at any time. People with symptoms, a positive test, or exposure to someone with COVID-

19 should wear a mask regardless of the signs posted at Open Hands Midway. We reserve the 

right to refuse service to anyone who willingly does not comply. 

For additional information, please visit 

https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/index.html 

Thank you for helping us keep our community safe during these ever changing times. 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html
https://www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/coronavirus/index.html

